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Miss Shanel S 

Spence

OBJ2013/6745/P 26/02/2014  17:14:59 I would welcome a new restaurant but have the following concerns.

It should close at 23:00 not midnight.

Don't agree with any opening windows and definitely don't agree with the new fenestration on Twisden 

Road - due to possible noise and smell pollution.

No confirmation of refuse/recycling storage internally please advise.

I would hardly call this area a High Street?!

111b Chetwynd 

Road

London

NW5 1DA

 S & W  Paul COMMNT2013/6745/P 26/02/2014  19:40:28 Most of our objections have been covered by previous comments, however the outstanding issue of 

lighting has not been addressed. We would object to any illuminated signage using fluorescent tubes 

and any strip lighting that would extend onto Twisden Road farther that what is already in place.

72 Twisden Rd

NW5 1DN
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